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ACCREDITATION 

UPDATE: 

CLFFD Assessment was 
completed & sent in to FOCUS to 
be reviewed  

**December 13th will be a one-

day FOCUS Orientation; this 

session is an overview of the 

accreditation process. There will 

be discussions on some of the 

standards, so that we can 

practice understanding the 

intent of the standard, assessing 

it as a group, and discussing how 

our organization might be 

currently meeting the standard.  

**We want the Accreditation 

process to be engaging & 

inspiring. We are going to have 

some fun with it & we will be 

having an Accreditation Trivia 

Contest this winter. Over the 

next few weeks, CLUES will be 

put in several different places 

such as newsletters, emails & 

staff meetings, so make sure you 

are watching for them!  

I would be happy to answer any 
questions that you may have about 
Quality Assurance & Planning or 
include items of interest on these 
topics in this newsletter. Please 
reach out to me at 274-5556 ext # 
224 or @ jjewell@clfortfrances.com  
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"Autumn is a second spring when every leaf is a flower."  
            Albert Camus 

Shout Out; 

Do you see that big smile on Mark Hayes face? He says he is blessed with 
many things that make him happy. Mark loves his new mobility device & 
gets a twinkle in his eye & laughs when I tell him it looks like a Harley 
Davidson bike!  
Mark’s affectionate cat ‘Alley’ is his constant companion and loved posing 
for the picture.  
Mark showed off his ginormous T.V. which also made it into the picture! 
Mark loves to reminisce about the good old days on the farm and has 
always loved animals and campfires.  
Mark was an active participant on the CLFFD Rights Committee for many 
years & received a thank you letter for his contributions to the 
committee. One of the pictures below is Mark receiving a certificate of 
appreciation from Rights Committee Chair Laurie Nuttall in a small 
ceremony. Mark plans to have this certificate framed so he can put it up 
on the wall in his home to remember the work that he was a part of. If 
you see Mark out & about, let him know you saw his Shout Out in the 
newsletter! 
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